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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 

Wednesday 7th February  
 

Year 4 Viking Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are so excited to be able to host a Viking Day within Year 4 this half term. We are going 
to spend the day learning what it would have been like to be a true Viking – eating their 
food, playing their games and even making our own Viking shields! There is no cost to this 
event.  
 
We would like to host our Viking Day on Thursday 15th February 2024 and would love for 
all children to come to school dressed as a Viking. We have put some suggestions onto the 
bottom of this page to help you.  
 
We would love to end our day by presenting some information about the Vikings with you 
in a short assembly at 2:45pm. Please enter school using GATE C. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Lynch  
Year 4 Class Teacher  
 

 


